CHILD CARE IN NORTHERN MICHIGAN YOUR VOICE COUNTS

Family Child Care Survey

Are you a parent of a child (0-17 years old)? If yes, we would love to hear from you!



Do you use child care of any kind? What's been your experience of seeking, using and paying for care? Whether you are happy or unhappy with available options in your community, please complete this short survey now, using the QR Code-link at left.

The survey is anonymous and confidential and should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. It is being hosted by Networks Northwest, a regional agency that is working to make high-quality child care more available and more affordable for the families that need or want it.

Please complete the survey as soon as you can. We want to hear from as many families in northern Michigan as possible. Thank you!

Background Information: Networks Northwest is leading an effort to create a regional plan to address gaps in child care in our 10-county region (Antrim, Benzie, Charlevoix, Emmet, Grand Traverse, Kalkaska, Leelanau, Manistee, Missaukee, Wexford). We are currently looking at issues of state and local policy, new partnership models and other approaches that we think will improve access to high-quality, affordable child care for families throughout our region.

But first we need to know more about the current need. That's why we are asking you to participate in this survey <u>today</u>. We hope you will help us by taking this survey, and by sharing this flyer with other families you know who face child care challenges. —For more information, contact: jessicawillis@networksnorthwest.org

